
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF JANUARY 28, 2014 
 

Item 23, Report No. 1, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without amendment by the 
Council of the City of Vaughan on January 28, 2014. 
 
 
 
23 NEW BUSINESS – REQUEST 
 FOR REPORT ON A ZONING BY-LAW REVIEW OF THE 
 VILLAGE OF KLEINBURG 
 
The Committee of the Whole recommends: 
 
1) That, recognizing continued interest in heritage preservation and maintaining the 

character of the village core of Kleinburg, that staff report back on the process and timing 
for undertaking the zoning by-law review of the Village of Kleinburg to implement the VOP 
2010 designations;  

 
2) That staff clarify their position on development permissions for 375 Stegman’s Mill located 

directly behind 10423 and 10429 Islington Avenue; and 
 
3) That staff also provide comments on any concerns with prioritizing this specific area for a 

zoning by-law review at this time in advance of a City wide review. 
 
The foregoing matter was brought to the attention of the Committee by Councillor Iafrate. 
 
 


